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My children chose to go to a virtual charter school because it is the best fit for their 

learning. We live in a very dangerous neighborhood and when my children went to 

public school they were both relentlessly bullied not only by students but by terrible 

teachers. Children in low income neighborhoods, such as ours do not have access to 

adequate schooling. Driving far from home was not an option for us. We dont have 

the means of transportation and I have to work. Summit Learning has been a 

amazing opportunity to for my children. They have thrived immensely and not had to 

encounter any of the issues that they did while in public school. 

The problem is, the school they go to is not getting the money they need. The 

Student Success Act. HB 2583 fixes this by giving them the same access to 

resources while making sure the money stays in Oregon's community schools. It's 

time to support all students. 


